
  
 

 

 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: January 29, 2016                        
          
To:  Ohio Health Partners 
 

From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   CareSource is Extending the Deadline to Implement New Guidelines for 
EPSDT Claims Submissions 
 
 

 
In a Network Notification released December 31, 2015, entitled “Healthchek (EPSDT) Claims 

Processing Guidelines,” CareSource indicated that new guidelines for claims submissions with 

EPSDT referrals indicators would go into effect for claims received after January 31, 2016.  

CareSource is extending this date, and we will announce the new effective date in a 

future Network Notification. Additionally, CareSource will send further clarifying 

communications over the next few weeks to ensure all our health partners have ample time to 

understand and implement any needed changes in claims submission guidelines.  
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